
Lakeland’s Little Learners November 2019 

Older School-Age News 

This month in our room…. 

Holiday Season Donations 
We will be baking a lot this month and we 

would appreciate any donations we can 

get.  If you are interested in helping out 

with the cooking activities, please talk with 

Mr. Mike about what items are needed. 
 

Reading to the 4K Kids 
During the month of November, the older 

school age class is going to work with the 

younger 4K students as a reading buddy.  

We have done this type of reading in the 

past and if you think your child would 

enjoy this type of leadership, please talk 

with Mr. Mike about the details. 

Fall is here and weather is 
getting colder…  
 

The weather is getting colder and the kids will start 

bringing their cold weather gear.  Jackets, gloves and hats 

are sent from home and they all need to be stored in a 

recyclable bag.  Please have your child’s name written on 

their bag with permanent marker.  Thanks for your help in 

this matter. 

Great family time activities 

Trainfest 
It is that time of year where the model trains come out at 

the Wisconsin State Fair Grounds. Go check out this family 

fun event on November 9th and 10th.  Visit the website to 

purchase your tickets. www.trainfest.com 

Playing in the leaves 
Do you remember when jumping into a pile of leaves was a 

fun activity?  It is time to relive your youth and play in a pile 

of leaves with your kids.  It is a great way to get your kids off 

the couch and play outside. 

 November 3rd Daylight Savings Time Ends 

 November 10th Pancake Breakfast - Saint Patrick’s 
Church - Elkhorn 

 November 15th Wreath Pickup 

 November 28th LLL Closed for Thanksgiving 

Upcoming Events 

Last month the kids and I enjoyed working 
around the center.  Everyone worked hard on 
litter and garden cleanup.  With the cold weather 
coming, we still have more to do but with all the 
helpers it should be easy work. 

Last month in our room... 

Mr. Mike - Lead School-Age Teacher  

E-mail: sa2@lakelandslittlelearners.com  

REMINDER 
If you need care here at the center for the 27th 

or the 29th when the district is closed, please 

notify the office before November 15th. 


